
 
**Important Notice to Residents – Please Read** 

 
 

 

 

Exterior Service Line Verifications are currently underway. 

 

The verification of water service pipe materials of certain City addresses is scheduled to be completed sometime in the 

following weeks. This verification will be of the “Outside” location as shown in the graphic above. The City has contracted 

Dukes to perform these verifications by hydro excavation. Minimal disturbance will occur to residential property. 

 

The exterior inspections are expected to be completed at some properties in 

the City soon. During these inspections, the City will utilize the services of a hydro-

excavation contractor, Dukes. Hydro-excavation is the process of using pressurized 

water to cut away at soils creating a hole to expose the water service line. The 

slurry (mud) that is created from this process is removed from the site using a 

vacuum truck. Photographs are included that show what the hydro-excavation 

process looks like and what type of trucks to expect for this work. The excavation 

sites will be filled, compacted once the service line material type has been 

identified. Restoration of the site will likely occur in the springtime growing season. 

MISS DIG will be on-site to mark existing utilities at affected properties with 

colored flags roughly 3 to 5 days prior to DUKES being on site. Please do not 

remove these flags as they are needed for DUKES to safely complete the hydro-excavations.  

 

In the event a lead or galvanized steel pipe is identified at a property, the City will notify the property owner. 

 


